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General Comment

I oppose the proposed license extension for Point Beach Nuclear Plant in Two Rivers, Wisconsin on the
shores of Lake Michigan. We need to be focusing on renewable energy, not nuclear power plants, for
reasons ranging from nukes poor safety record, the disastrous consequences of nukes breaking down, and
the fact that spent fuel rods remain dangerously radioactive for longer than we've had civilization.
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